





Hi,

We'd like to ask you to help us learn about how you use earphones/headphones when listening to music, and your perceptions regarding ways to make listening safe.

It will only take about <u>10 minutes</u> to answer the questions and share your opinions. Your answers will help inform the World Health Organization and researchers at the University of Northern Colorado and the National University of Singapore. Currently, only adults may complete the survey.

Please click the link below to share your experiences and ideas! I promise it is quick!

Take the Quick Safe Listening Survey

Thank you, Deanna

Deanna K. Meinke, Ph.D. Co-Director Dangerous Decibels